
Jesse Anderson
Hello,  I would like to write to you in support of a permanent solution for contaminated soil and
sediment at the former Rayonier Mill site in Port Angeles, WA. Proposed Alternative SL-3, leaving
contaminated soil in place forever in a capped mound would greatly limit future development, and
is unacceptable.  It would leave a 10-acre, seven-foot-tall mound of capped toxic soil and sediment,
surrounded by a fence, in perpetuity.  The soil contains dioxins, PCBs, metals, diesel, and oil.   This
would greatly limit any future development in the area, and would conflict with the City's
Comprehensive Plan for mixed-used development in the area.  I would very much appreciate any
efforts towards a full and permanent cleanup solution, including removing the contaminated soil. 
 Thank you.

Sincerely,

Jesse Anderson
Port Angeles, WA


